
 

 

 

Dear New Light Partners,  

Thank you for your interest in sponsoring a student in the “Senior to 
Senior” Program. As we are awaiting the final details from our rising 
freshman, we wanted to take a moment to further explain our goals for 
the program.  

Going to college brings significant change to a young person’s life. 
Students often leave the communities where they have grown up, 
breaking the bonds with their local church. Our desire is to keep the 
connection between our college students and the New Light house. For 
this reason, we are beginning a program entitled, “Senior to Senior”. 
From the moment the student goes off to college, until their senior year 
of college (graduation), we want to continue to encourage, uplift and 
connect with them. Our goal is to remind them that we care for them. 
We want to periodically offer the students encouraging words, (through 

cards, text messages and phone calls) and other tokens of love.  

We will provide you with a students’ information as soon as we receive 
it. It will include their dorm address, phone number and birthdate.  

If you have any questions at any time, please feel free to see any member 
of the Youth Planning Team or contact the church office.  

We appreciate your willingness to assist our youth and build strong 
bonds within the New Light Family.  

Regards,  

 

 

Minister Kim Spigner 
Senior to Senior Program Chairperson 
 


